June 15, 2021

Mr. Mark L. Johnson

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, Washington 98503

Re:  Docket No.: UT-130477
Stipulation for Second AFOR Extension

Dear Mr. Johnson:
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Attached for filing is a Stipulation for a Second One-Year Extension of the AFOR and Petition to
Modify the Settlement and Order Approving the Settlement in Accordance with the Extension.

Sincerely,

Assistant General Counsel
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Enclosure(s)
cc:

1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington 98191
(206) 398-2507
Adam.Sherr@lumen.com
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